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Monthly Report

This month the 983 cars team focused on the finalization of the car before the first race of the 2025
season. This includes general tasks, such as changing the gearing, replacing the worn tires, and adding
new brake lights. As well as preparing the car for race season, we have also finished some of the bigger
tasks that were started last month, like riveting the body onto the car permanently, the printing and
placement of all graphics onto the car which has been done by our graphics team leader Emily, and the
placement of clear vinyl over the canopy to add better aerodynamics. In the hopes of achieving higher on
the braking and handling tests we have bled and re-lined the 983 cars brakes, and made a new nose out
of foam. All of this will help us place higher in the race next week in Lincoln, Nebraska, and every race
onward.

the 983 car with the new body and the tail, showing
off the perfectly lined up paint

the 983 car with its new body attached



